
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
REGARDING GYM CLOSURE

We regret to inform you that after careful consideration, YMCA Trinity Group has 
made the difficult decision to close our gyms in Peterborough and Cambridge, 
effective May 4th 2025.

This decision has not been made lightly. Despite our best efforts, these facilities 
have faced ongoing financial challenges for several years, making continued 
operation unsustainable.

We understand that our gyms have been more than just fitness facilities - they 
have been a space for social connection, well-being, and support for many in 
our community. We truly appreciate your loyalty and the sense of community 
you have helped to build.

Our team is committed to supporting you through this transition. The final 
direct debit payment will be taken on April 5th, and no further payments will 
be collected after this date. However, we kindly ask that you contact your bank 
directly to cancel your direct debit to prevent any future issues.

We will be happy to provide guidance on alternative fitness and social 
opportunities in the area. 

If you require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at:
Peterborough  - ymcafitnessPbo@ymcatrinity.org.uk 			   01733 373189
Cambridge  - ymcafitnessQAH@ymcatrinity.org.uk 			   01223 356998

While this chapter is coming to a close, YMCA Trinity Group remains dedicated 
to its mission of supporting young people and communities through our various 
programmes and services. 

The current fitness instructors will be approached to determine if they are 
willing to continue their classes on a room hire basis. Updates regarding any 
arrangements will be posted online.

We thank you for being part of our YMCA community and for your 
understanding during this difficult time. Your continued support and patience 

as we navigate through this transition are deeply appreciated. 


